

July 13, 2016

AIS, Inc. Matthew Doyle 14 Ashley Place Wilmington, DE 19804

Dear Matthew,

Thank you for your tax-deductible gift of \$450.00 for The Delaware KIDS (<u>K</u>ids <u>In Distressed Situations</u>) Fund. Your gift will help us support the following initiatives for local youth:

- Financial support for essential needs, such as clothing, shelter and food, thereby filling the gaps in the "social safety net;"
- Financial support towards counseling and mentoring for abused, grief stricken or disease-afflicted children; and
- Scholarships, fellowships, and education grants for students in grades K-12, including support for special needs and learning-disabled students.

Thank you again for your generous support of The Delaware KIDS Fund.

Sincerely yours,

Thomas J. Hanna

Chairman - The Delaware KIDS Fund

Thanks Most ;

Please consider this correspondence an official receipt of your generous contribution. No goods or services were provided to you in consideration of this gift. The Delaware KIDS Fund is a 501-C-3 non-profit organization dedicated to supporting kids in distressed situations. Gifts to The Delaware KIDS Fund are tax-deductible as allowed under federal law.